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J u n io r s  Plan Play For N o v e m b e r21

T w e lve  Next W e e k

L I o y d  K n a p p  
To Try for NROTC

Lloyd Enapp, LCHS 
senior, is the only 
contestant for the 
Naval Reserve Officers 
Training Corps’ schol
arship from LCHS this 
year.

The NROTC program 
pays tuition, fees, 
textbook costs and 
furnishes a retainer 
fee of $600 per year 
for other costs.

Preliminary tests 
for the scholarships, 
which will be awarded 
to 2,500 American stu
dents, this year, will 
be given at Missoula 
December 13 for stu- 
ents in the district. ■

Tom Withycombe, 
a 1947 graduate, is at
tending Columbia Uni
versity under this 
program.

N e w 'C o k e *  M a c h in e  
Instal led at LCHS
A new and larger 

"Coke" machine has 
been installed in the 
lower hall of LCHS. 
This new machine re
sembles a large up
right frigidaire and 
holds 83 bottles of 
"Coke" in the rack and 
about fifty extra 
bottles to cool.

The "Coke" is cooled 
by cold air, which 
circulates around the 
bottles, and therefore 
the bottles are dry, 
and do not leave "Coke" 
bottle rings on the 
desks.

The new "Coke" mach
ine has caused much 
excitment among the 
students of LCHS, and 
"Coke" sales have 
zoomed.

P u l v e r i z e Poison's
Pi r a t  es — -O C T . 17

C h o o s e  C a s t o f

LC H S G e ts  
N e w  Steel fe n c e

The old wooden . fence 
posts around . LCHS, 
which are nearly all 
rotted off, are being 
replaced by new steel 
posts. New gate and 
corner posts are also 
being put in. The gate 
and posts are sprayed 
with aluminum paint. 
The wire, which is 
being reused, was 
taken off and straight
ened and is being 
placed about six inch
es off the ground to 
permit easier cutting 
and cleaning of the 
grass.

Roy Bjornrud, Teddy 
Mee, Roger Cole, Don
ald Hearn and Bobby 
Palmer, helped Bluer 
"Stubb" Johnson with 
the job.
C AN AD IAN  THANKSGIVING 
EVENTS ARE AT GRASMERE

The Triangle Women’s 
Institute of Grasmere, 
B.G., is again plan
ning an annual Thanks
giving Turkey Dinner, 
and dance, to be held 
in the Grasmere hall 
on October 13. Dinner 
is from 5 to 8 p.m. and 
is $1.50 a plate.

Dancing begins at 10 
o ’clock, with music by 
the "Modernsires" from 
Eernie.

There will also be a 
bazaar, and games will 
be played by all who 
care to join.

The boundary line 
will be open until 7 fvm 
and again after the 
dance, for Americans 
to come back.

The Grasmere hall 
is about 17 miles 
north of Eureka.

The LCHS Junior Plajf 
which is going to be 
given November 21, is 
a blood curdling mys
tery, "Gangway for 
Ghosts". Twelve charac
ters, five men and 
seven women., make up 
the cast.
Mrs. Edith Malcolm, 

junior class advisor 
and play coach, expects 
to have tryouts next 
week.

Those who do not get 
an acting part will be 
responsible for prop
erties and stage work.

Drake, Am broseTry 

For Pepsi-Co I a Award
Tom Ambrose and

George Drake were e- 
lected by the senior 
class to take the Pep
si Cola Scholarship
Test to be given Nov
ember 21 at LCHS.
National winners 

will receive four 
ears of college and 
25 per month for 

board and expenses,
William Ambrose won 

one of the two Montana 
scholarships last yean

Commercial Orders

Six Typewri ters
Six new Royal type

writers were ordered 
through the ■ Office 
Supply Company, Missou
la, Montana, last 
spring but have not 
arrived as yet.

The new typewriters 
are needed as some of 
the typewriters now in 
use are quite old, and 
there are not enough 
typewriters to take 
care of the journalism 
and typing classes.


